
From: Barbara Bourke
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of Expiring Provisions
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To Whom it may concern

I strongly recommend, in the interest of all Australians, not to extend the below bill.
There is no emergency anymore and people are suffering because of the mandates. Those
mandates are plainly ridiculous and only harm and make the lives of many Australians
who are already suffering worse. STOP THE MANDATES!!!!!
Regards
Barbara

I copied this from your website:
ABOUT THE BILL 
On 22 February 2022 the Minister for Health and Ambulance Services introduced the
Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill
2022 into the Queensland Parliament. The Bill was referred to the Community Support
and Services Committee for detailed consideration.   

The purpose of the Bill is to:

further extend the operation of essential public health measures implemented to
facilitate Queensland’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic
extend amendments to the Corrective Services Act 2006, Disaster Management
Act 2003 and Mental Health Act 2016 to support the public health response.
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